JANUARY 28,1988

A Special Called For Haymarket Town Council Meeting was held on January 28,1988, it began at 8 p.m. The Potomac News and the Journal Messenger were both notified of the meeting. PURPOSE:

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to finish getting the Town's Ordinances in order to send them to be Codified. Also to adopt a Noise Ordinance.

PRESENT:

Present at the meeting were; Councilmen; Sam Crouch, James R. Gossom, M. Fewell Melton and Councilman William Utz, Mayor Gertrude Bean and Mary Ann Colandene from the Potomac News.

NOISE ORDINANCE:

Mayor Gertrude Bean read the noise ordinance that Attorney James P. Davenport had drawn up. Mr. Utz made a motion to adopt the Noise Ordinance, seconded by Mr. M. Fewell Melton, and unanimously approved. A copy of the Noise Ordinance is enclosed in these minutes.
MAYOR BEAN:

Mayor Bean also mentioned that Brad Dusek and a group would like to meet with Council to discuss some property in the Town of Haymarket and find out what the Town would like on it. The Mayor asked Mr. Utz if he would call Mr. Dusek and find out if he would like to have a Special Meeting on Thursday, Feb. 4, at 7;30 p.m. Mr. Dusek told Mr. Utz he would have to get back to him on this.
ADJOURNMENT:

The Special Meeting adjourned at 8;35 p.m.

RESPECTIFULLY SUBMITTED:

DOROTHY KELLER, TOWN CLERK

APPROVED:

GERTRUDE BEAN, MAYOR